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From: Gerard Tierney 

Sent: 04 February 2025 09:59

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Magdala function room

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Sorry, I was not aware there was more than one involving the Magdala.  
 

I believe it's 2024/4815/P. 
 

Regards 

 

Gerard Tierney 

 

On Mon, 3 Feb 2025 at 08:34, Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good morning Gerard, 

  

Thank you for your email. Could you please let us know which application number you wish for your comment 

to be added to for the planning officer to consider. 

  

Many thanks, 

  

Alberto Aponte 
Planning Assistant 

From: Gerard Tierney 

Sent: 30 January 2025 10:03 

To: Planning 

Subject: Magdala function room 

  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  
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I support the local community on this subject. The public house should have use of a function room 

that they can use.  

  

Gerard Tierney 

N19 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 

protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 

the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells 

you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 


